
 

Suspension Update 

Sydney, Australia 13 August 2020 

Property Connect Holdings Limited (ASX: PCH) provides an update in relation to its 
suspension. 

As previously announced, the Company’s securities were suspended from quotation on the 
Official List as the ASX determined that its operations were not sufficient to warrant the 
continued quotation of its securities.  

Reinstatement to the Official List is at the discretion of the ASX and will require satisfaction 
of Chapters 1 and 2 of the Listing Rules. Whilst the Company continues to seek a transaction 
which will satisfy these requirements, there is no guarantee that the securities of the 
Company will be reinstated and if so, when. 

This announcement has been authorised for release by Director, Mr David Nolan.  
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
David Nolan 
Non-Executive Director 
david.nolan@propertyconnect.com 
+61 410 770 469 
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